
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

A warm welcome to all newcomers and visitors!!  Please sign our guest book at the back of the 
church. 
  
If you are interested in hosting a coffee hour, please fill in the sign-up sheet on the table in the 
upper parish hall. 
  
Bible Study will continue on Tuesdays at 6:30 p.m..  If you are interested in attending via Zoom, 
please contact Deacon Kris at Kristineholmes7@msn.com 
 
Do you know someone in need of prayer? You can request someone be added to our prayer 
list  by clicking on the “Prayer Request” button on our website.  
  
Join Rev. Suzanne for the Sunday Lunch Book Club on September 24th following the 10:00 
Service.  No lunch need to be brought this month as the parish Life Ministry is sponsoring the 
Fall Brunch Coffee Hour.  The book for September is “Inspired: Slaying Giants, Walking on 
Water, and Loving the Bible Again” by Rachel Held Evans.  The book is available in paperback, 
ebook (the ebook is available free for member of Kindle Unlimited), and audiobook from 
Amazon.com and at some Barnes and Noble book stores 
 
FOR DIGITAL DISTRIBUTION: Amazon Book Club can be found at 
https://www.amazon.com/abc/detail/amzn1.club.bookclub.10c51c2a-f3ed-6cdd-f67a-
71f482316e91?ref_=abc_aa_bdp_r_ds_imw_ibc 
    
Trinity will again have a booth at the BBA AutumnFest on Saturday, September 
30th.  Volunteers are needed!!!!!!  There is a sign-up sheet on the table at the back of the 
church.  Any questions, contact Sally Lamb at 508-350-0110 or Puck072179@aol.com 
  
We are looking for donations for this years’ Gift Card Raffle, which also includes 4 tickets to a 
2024 Red Sox Game against the Washington Nationals.  You do not need to purchase the $25.00 
gift card, we will do that, purchasing the tickets through RaiseRite (the old Script 
Program).  There is a sign-up sheet at the back of the church.  You can make your checks 
payable to Trinity and place it in the collection plate in an envelope marked Raffle Gift 
Card.  Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 
  
The Parish Life Ministry is sponsoring the Fall Brunch Coffee Hour on Sunday, September 
24th.  Please bring a favorite dish to share and break bread with your fellow parishioners before 
rushing off to your day’s activities. 
  
Mercy Street will meeting on Wednesday September 27th at 6:30.  A light supper will be shared. 
 
The next meeting of the Parish Life Ministry will be Oct. 8.  
 
The Celebration of New Ministry will be Oct. 20, 6 p.m. with Bishop Alan Gates presiding and 
preaching. A reception and light supper will follow the service.  
 


